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Grand Knotes from the Grand Knight 
 

Dear Brother Knights, 
 
August will be another busy month for us, but before getting to that I just wanted to 
express my thanks and pride in our council.  At the Priests Appreciation Dinner in 
July our council likely had more Brother Knights than any other council.  We had 20 
of our members attend.  Pretty proud of all those distinctive blue shirts! 
 
We have two great events coming up in August that I encourage you to attend.  The 
first is a family outing at the Storm Chasers baseball game on Sunday, August 21st.  
Brother Knight Tom Kielty is working hard to make this a fun event for you and your 
family.  We plan to tailgate before the game.  Please mark your calendar for this 
event. 
 
The second event is also for you and your family.  This one is always quite 
inspirational.  On Friday, August 26th, we will celebrate Mass at the Holy Family 
Shrine followed by dinner at Parker’s Smoke House BBQ just south of Ashland.  If 
you have never attended a Mass at the Holy Family Shrine, it is a very moving 
experience.  Thanks to Brother Knight John Bellavia for arranging this event. 
 
We are considering making some changes in the way our committees are set up.  
While there won’t be any changes in individual committees, we plan to organize 
them based on the way Supreme and State organize their service programs.  We will 
organize them by Church, Community, Council, Culture of Life, Family, and Youth.  
More on that later. 
 
We are also considering adding a few activities.  Our council in the past has had 
activities to recognize our Alter Servers.  We would like to bring that back in some 
form.  We would like to begin regularly offering 2 – 3 scholarships to graduating 
SVDP students to Catholic high schools.  We are planning to start a quarterly 
orientation meeting for prospective members.  The reason for bringing these up is 
that we need volunteers to spearhead these and other activities.  If you have been 
looking for something, please contact me at mick.morrell@me.com. 
     
    Vivat Jesus!   
 

      Mick Morrell 
      Grand Knight 
 

mailto:mick.morrell@me.com
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August Council Meeting 
 

Tuesday, August 9 
Hanneman Hall 

   
 Rosary: 6:30 PM 

Meeting: 7:00 PM 
 

 

 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 

If you know of any Knight or a member 
of his family who has recently died, is 
sick, in distress or is in need of our 
prayers for any reason, please contact 
Grand Knight Mick Morrell so that the 
prayers and support of this council may 

be offered. 

 
 
 

 
August Food Bank 

Mick Morrell 
 

     This month's Food Bank Team is 
captained by John Smith.  Deliveries are 
scheduled for Sunday, August 21st.  
Team members are Bruce Wilke, Tyler 
Langel, Scott Kerr, Ray Neppl, 
George Meiers, Glen Kampschneider, 
and Dan Borcyk.  Next month's Food 
Bank Team is captained by Jim Pavlik. 
 

The Knightly Knews is the monthly 
newsletter of the Knights of Columbus 
Council #10795.  All articles, suggestions, 
or critiques are welcome and should be 
directed to the editor:   Ron Frisse at 
402-715-4879 or rfrisse@cox.net Deadline 
for submission of articles or notes is the 
20th of each month for the next month’s 
newsletter.  If you have a change of 
address or email, please notify Financial 

Secretary Matt McConville  

 
 
 

 
Attendance Drawing $122+ 
 
Due to raffle ticket issues we did not hold 
a drawing in July so the August jackpot 
starts at $122.  We are starting to talk 
some real money now! 
 
But you have to be present and enter to 
win!  Good luck.  You never know you 
might have that special ticket and be 

lucky enough to draw the ace !!!! 

 
 
 
 

 

Blood Drive News 
Mike Friederich 

 

Our next blood drive is planned to be held 
on  Sept. 25, 2016.  
              

 
 

 
 

mailto:rfrisse@cox.net
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Farmers Market A Success!!! 
 

    Our Annual Famers Market was held 
the weekends of July 23/24 and July 
30/31.  Thank You to everyone that 
helped out at this event, especially Dan 
Hoffman and Mick Morrell who co-chaired 
the event.  A Big Thanks also goes out to 
Wenninghoff Farms at 6707 Wennighoff 
Rd. for supplying the produce for the 
market.   If your looking for some good 
home grown produce stop in and see 
them. 
     As usual the St. Vincent Parishioners 
were very generous with their purchases.  
The produce was wonderful this year as 
usual also.   We had many customers 
repeat purchases on the second weekend 
due to the excellent quality and taste of 
the produce.  
     The final proceeds from the farmers 
market are still being determined but 

should be available at the Aug. Meeting. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Priests Appreciation 
Steak Fry Great Success 

 

     It was a wonderful night with perfect 
weather and great food provided by the 
Mt. Michael staff, most of it grown on the 
property.  The overall turnout for the 
event was great with many Priests and 
brother Knights from across the Omaha 
area in attendance.   
     Father Dan and Father Joe were both 
able to attend and joined us at our table 
for dinner. We had a great show of 
support for the event with over 20 
members of our council in attendance.   
Unfortunately Archbishop Lucas was 
unable to attend the event this year due 
to an issue.         

  

     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

HELP ST VINCENT DE PAUL SPONSOR A REFUGEE FAMILY! 
  

This is an exciting chance for our parish to answer our Gospel call to “Welcome the stranger  

We expect the arrival of our family on August 31st.  No one speaks English in the family. Dad completed 

8
th

 grade and worked as a tailor. Mom completed the 6
th

 grade and also worked as a tailor.  The family is 

expecting a baby. 

  

Donate household items (kitchen, bath, cleaning items/products, all household furniture, etc).  

o    SMALL ITEM Donation drop-off box in the Church gathering space: Aug. 1 through Aug. 14 
o    LARGE ITEM Donation drop-off at our storage facility: Aug. 14 1:00-3:00 pm & Aug. 20 9:00 am-12:00 pm 

Read the latest via the weekly church bulletin. For any questions, please contact Renee Kampschneider at 

rkampschneider@cox.net 

 
 

mailto:rkampschneider@cox.net
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Upcoming Major Degrees 
Glen Kampschneider 

 
    A Fourth Degree, Patriotic Degree of 
the order, is scheduled for St. Gerald 
Catholic Church on Saturday, October 8.  
Candidates will gather at 2:30 pm, with 
the degree starting at 3:00.  A mass, 
social and dinner will follow.  Details on 
dress code, costs, and RSVP contacts may 
be found on the K of C web site, 
fourthdegree.nebraskakofc.org 
 
 
The following major degrees are 
scheduled in the Omaha area.   
 
Second and Third Degree ceremonies 
(major degrees) are planned in Fort 
Calhoun on Sunday, August 28.  More 
details on these exemplifications will be 
coming out shortly.     
 
Future Major Degrees: 
October 10 at Council 14077 
October 29 at Council 10160 
November 20 in Gretna 
More details on these exemplifications will 
be coming out shortly.     
 
 
If you are interested in attending an 
upcoming ceremony, please contact our 
district deputy district deputy Glen 
Kampschneider at 
gkampschneider@gmail.com.   

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

SVdP Knights of Columbus 
Golf Outing 

Ray Neppl 

 
Date:  Sunday September 25 , 2016 
 First tee time 1:00 PM 
 
18 hole scramble at Stone Creek 
 
Price: $42.00 with a cart, or  
         $27.00 if walking 
 
Sign up as a foursome or a single 
 
Rules: Predict your team’s "Blind Bogey" 
score.  Team places will be based on closest 
to blind bogey. Max score on any hole is a 
bogey.  Ties go to a card off starting on 18. 
 
Contact Ray Neppl to sign up your team or to 
sign up as a single  at (402-493-6843) or 

rpneppl@yahoo.com 

 

mailto:gkampschneider@gmail.com
mailto:rpneppl@yahoo.com
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Update Your Knights Info on our Website 

If you login into the members only section of our website below, then click on Members list, and 
scroll to your entry, you can click the update button to update your email address and phone 
number, and you can even add a photo if you like.  As you can see we are missing a lot of 
information, It would be nice to have the email button for everyone.  Also in the members 

section, you can nominate a Knight or Family of the Month. 

  

Knight of the Month 
 

   August 2016 
 

Aaron Borcyk 

 

 

Family of the Month 
 

August 2016 
 

Dan and Sheila 
 Hoffman Family 

The Grand Knight has declared Aaron 
Borcyk as the Knight of the Month for 
August. 

Aaron is a Third Degree Knight who joined 
the Council in February of 2016.  While he 
only recently became a Knight, he has been a 
very active member our council.  He has 
volunteered at pancake breakfasts, many of 
this years Fish Frys, and our recent Farmers 
Market events. 

Aaron will be a freshman at UNO this fall with 
a declared major in speech language 
pathology. He will be joining the new 
Newman center at UNO.  

Thank you Aaron for your service, and 
congratulations on this deserved recognition 
of your dedication to our Council, our Church, 
and our Community 

  

The Grand Knight has named  Dan and Sheila 
Hoffman Family as our Family of the Month for 
August. 

Dan is a 3rd Degree Knight who has been a 
member of our council for over 5 years.  Dan 
has helped out with Habitat for Humanity, 
Pancake Breakfasts, the Tootsie Roll Drive, 40 
Days for Life, Fish Fry’s, and recently became a 
co-chairman for the Farmers Market. 

Sheila has recently finished her term serving on 
the Pastoral Council for St. Vincent de Paul.  She 
also assisted with this year’s famers market. 
Together they have helped with the Community 
Garden at St. Vincents and are team leads for 
Perpetual Adoration.  Dan and Sheila have 3 
grown children.   

Thank you, Dan and Sheila, for your service, 
and congratulations on this deserved recognition 
of your dedication to our Council, our Church, 
and our Community. 

Remember to check out our St. Vincent de Paul Knights website 
at:      http://svdpomahaknights.org/ 

http://svdpomahaknights.org/
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September 24, 2016 – We have reserved the entire day for the St. Vincent DePaul 
Knight of Columbus to volunteer and contribute their talents and strong backs for a 
great cause. There are two shifts – 8:00am – 12:00pm and 12:00pm – 4:00pm. Family 
members are also welcomed, if they would like to sign up. 
 
In order to sign up, please click on this link: http://cerv.is/m?0119rkoc . You will have 
to create a user profile if this is your first time volunteering via the website. You can call 
me at 402-202-5764 if you are having any issues. 
 
You don’t need any construction experience to be a volunteer.  The only requirements 
are that you be eager to learn new skills, meet new friends and have fun. 
 
On that day, we will be finishing up trusses and starting on siding. Also, key info - it is a 
Nebraska night game so as long as you are not heading down to Lincoln that day, there 
will be ample opportunity to volunteer:) 
 
 
Site Location:  
3935 N. 21st St. 
Omaha, NE  
Google Link: Current site location for home  
 
 
Thanks for your efforts! 
Clint Boatman 
Email: clintboatman@yahoo.com 
Cell Phone: 402-202-5764 
 

 

 

 

http://cerv.is/m?0119rkoc
https://www.google.com/maps/@41.2958459,-95.9433676,3a,75y,271.8h,85.45t/data=!3m6!1e1!3m4!1sMIoyXlP5S929V5LALUg0NQ!2e0!7i13312!8i6656
mailto:clintboatman@yahoo.com


Knightly Knews August 2016   P a g e  | 7 

 
St. Vincent De Paul Knights Family Mass 

at the Holy Family Shrine 
  
     Mark your calendars for an inspiring Family Mass at the Holy Family Shrine near Gretna on 
Friday, August 26th at 6:30 PM please arrive 10 to 15 minutes early. 
 
    This event is for your entire family.  Those who have attended or spent time at the Holy 
Family Shrine can attest for its unique atmosphere.  For more information about the Holy Family 
Shrine, go to their website at http://www.holyfamilyshrineproject.com/.   
 
     Immediately following after Mass, we will have dinner at Parker’s Smokehouse located south 
of Ashland, approximately 15 to 20 minutes away.  Cost is $13.99 per meal (same price for all) 
with 18% gratuity and drinks are extra.  Cash bar. Soft drinks include free refills 
 
    Please RSVP if you plan on attending:  the Mass and/or dinner,  please email John 

Bellavia at johnbellavia@msn.com  and let him know how many will attend the Mass and dinner. 

  

 

 
                                       3RD ANNUAL  

                                          ST.VINCENT DE PAUL  
                                        KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS  

                             PIG ROAST 

                                 October 8, 2016 

 

Mark Your Calendars Now !!!! 
We are planning on holding  our Annual Pig Roast for all SVdP Knights and their Families along 
with any men in our parish interested in joining the Knights of Columbus and their families on 
October 8th.  Tyler and Wendi Langel are graciously offering to  hold this event again at their 
farm in Bennington.  Also October 8th is a bye day for Nebraska so no game conflicts.  We will 

have more information in next months newsletter 

 

http://www.holyfamilyshrineproject.com/
mailto:johnbellavia@msn.com
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SVdP Knights Day at the Ballpark 
Who is Ready to watch some Baseball 

 

    Time for another night at the ballpark with other Knights and our families!   The date is set 
for the afternoon of Sunday August 21st at 2:05 PM versus Nashville. This is Family Fun 
Days Promotion day at the ballpark; Family FUNday includes Clowns, Face Painters, Balloon 
Artists, and the Wildlife Adventures Petting Zoo put the F-U-N in Family FUNday plus Kids 12 & 
Under can run the bases after the game. 
 
August 21st  also offers the Stormchasers 5th Anniversary Poster Giveaway- The first 1,000 fans 
through the gates will receive a commemorative poster celebrating a memorable moment from 
the Storm Chasers' seasons from 2011-15. 
 
Tom will bring the grill, canopy, food, drinks, etc, all you have to do is let Tom know your 
interested and signup  Ticket prices will depend upon the number attending, and the Kngihts 
will cover the tailgate food and drinks. 
 
So please let Tom know if you and/or your family are interested into going out to the ballpark to 
watch some great baseball this summer.    Tom would like to get the count of who is interested 
as soon as possible, so please email Tom as quickly as you are able @ 
thomas.a.kielty@gmail.com or call him at (402) 321-3002. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

mailto:thomas.a.kielty@gmail.com
tel:%28402%29%20321-3002
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Protecting Your Family… Business?  
 

You already know that the Knight of Columbus is here for all your personal and family financial 

protection needs, but did you know that the Order can help secure your business too? As your 

Knights of Columbus field agent, I can help you protect the continuity of your business for years 

to come.  

 

Business insurance is the term used in the insurance industry to describe the use of life 

insurance and disability income insurance to solve certain financial needs of businesses and 

their owners. The products offered through the Order can cover many needs, such as:  

 

• Economic loss to the business when a key employee dies  

• Disposition of a business owner’s interest upon death or other separation from the business 

 

If you’ve worked hard to establish a business, you owe it to yourself and your family to learn 

about the opportunities that the Knights of Columbus can offer.  

With protection for the family, the business, the farm, retirement, long term care and disability 

coverage, the Knight of Columbus truly is your shield for all the elements of your life.  

 
   

Thank You, 
Steve G Kluthe MDRT 
 

 

Steve G. Kluthe FICF 
Field Representative  
Knights Of Columbus Insurance 
Office: 402 960-3179 

steve.kluthe@kofc.org 

www.stevekluthe.com 

 
 

 

mailto:steve.kluthe@kofc.org
file:///C:\Users\Ron\Documents\KofC%20Newsletters\2014%20Newsletters\www.stevekluthe.com
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A fun Event Sponsored by the SVdP Men’s Club
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St. Vincent De Paul Knights Council #10795 Calendar 
 

August 2016 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

31 1 2 3 4 
 

Krupa 
Rainbow Team 1 

 

5 6 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

7 
7:30   Tunning 
9:00   Pavel 
10:45 McConville 

8 9 

 
Meeting 7:00 

Hanneman Hall 

 

10 
 
 

11 
 

Morrell     
Rainbow Team 2 

12 
 

13 
PFH - 5:00 
Zelfel 

14 
7:30   Day 
9:00   Havermann 
10:45 Salerno 

 

15 16 
 
 
 

17 
 

 

18 
 

Mantemach 
Rainbow Team 3 

19 
 

20 
 
PFH - 5:00 
Frisse 

21 
7:30   Morrell 
9:00   Halpin 
10:45 Neppl 
 

 

22 
 
 

23 
 

 

 
 

24 
 

25 
 

Meehan 
Rainbow Team 4 

 

26 
 

Holy Family 
Shrine 

 

27 
PFH - 5:00 
Janecek 

28 
7:30   Kerr     
9:00   Camp 
10:45 McCullough 

 

29 
 

 30  
 

 

31 1 
Krupa 

Rainbow Team 1 

 

2 
 

 

3 
PFH - 5:00 
Yosick 

 
Future Council Meetings:  Sept13,  Oct 11 
 

 
 
 
 
 


